KÖSZÖNŐLEVELEK 
Thank you letters

KARMUN 2009.
Ady Endre Gimnázium, Debrecen:

Dear Éva , Anna and all the organisers and students participating,

Thank You for everything you have done.  Starting from problem-solving, taking me everywhere and deing so nice to us. It was really a great pleasure to be there and listening all the students being so clever, up-to-date and enthusiastic.
We are all very happy to be able to be there and we're surely going next year as well.
Thank you again everything, Love: Erika. 

* * * * *
American International School, Budapest:
Hi Anna and Eva, 

Yes, we did have a relaxing Sunday.  We have been very busy this past week preparing for IB mock exams.  I know I should have responded to your email much earlier.  I will use this new email address to keep in contact with you.  We were very pleased to participate in KARMUN this year.  Personally, I believe AISB should have been supporting and participating in KARMUN from the beginning.  This is my first year here in Budapest and I look forward to the next KARMUN.  I will be glad to help your officers finding guest speakers, like Mr. Mearkle, from the US Embassy speaking for the Crisis Committee.   My only suggestion, or feedback, is for the student officers to following the rules of procedure consistently, like not using personal pronouns.  There should be zero tolerance and consistent teaching from the chairs.  However, this is my usual feedback to all the MUN conferences that I attend.  Overall, I think it was a great conference and really want to be back next year.  We will look into the evening activities as well for next year.  We should have more time now to prepare our administration for KARMUN as well.  I will ensure that we meet your deadlines too.  

If you have available any KARMUN certificates for the delegates from AISB, please let me know. I could arrange for someone to pick them up at Karinthy.  

Hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely, 

Jack


Babits Mihály Gimnázium, Pécs
Dear Anna and Éva,

It is great to hear from you so soon after the end of KarMUN - I thought you would be enjoying a well deserved rest after all your hard work over the past few months!

Well, we had the most wonderful time at KarMUN. I'd like to express my thanks to you and to all the execs and admin staff for putting on such a brilliant event. It is true that we came to KFG with high hopes, but they were surpassed. My students and I were taken aback by the quality and professionalism of the event and by the dedication and expertise of the organisers. I've been to countless competitions, conferences, courses and events as an English teacher in Hungary over the years, but I have never witnessed anything as engrossing, meaningful or inspiring. My students found the experience of rubbing shoulders with such talented and accomplished peers very daunting at first, but I was pleased (and proud) to see that it did not take them long to warm to the task. They have all expressed their enthusiasm about the event: one called it "the highlight of the year", another said she would gladly have stayed for four more days(!) - they all said that they would like to come again next year. So pencil us in!

The opening ceremony at Parliament was a very special experience for me and I thought the prom was also great fun. This was my first-ever MUN and so I don't think I am particularly well-placed to suggest how the event could be made better. I certainly felt very well looked-after! I will however ask the students to send their own comments and feedback to you about possible improvements.

With many thanks and sincerest congratulations to you both and all the KarMUN staff,

Ed

* * * * *
British International School, Budapest:
Dear Anna and Eva,

Feedback:

It was great. However, two parties for the students and one for teachers is exhausting. The prom was great, I thought, but I never really enjoy the wilder last party, just too loud and I'm too tired. When it's loud they can't really talk to each other. A few of my group were too tired to attend, although they all came to the prom.

Your kids are great, once again I would love our kids to organise something for them, but it's not easy to get them to do it.

 

All the best,

hope to see you soon!

Jon

* * * * *
British International School, Cracow - Poland
Dear Mun directors of Karmun

We would like to thank for all your hard work and a wonderful MUN. In the name of my students, Mrs Fran and myself I would like to thank you whole heartily for having us this year. My students learned a lot and they enjoyed themselves.A big thank you also to the wonderful host families!

Thank you.

yours sincerely

Kasia Trofimiuk and Fran Marchadour

Liceo Scientifico  L.B. Alberti, Sardegna – Italy
DEAR EVA and Anna,


  Thanks a lot for what you have done: It was a great job and itb 
was a complete success.  The families were very kind to our students  
who will never forget this experience.  I hope to see you again next 
year
  .Take care and hugs AGNESE

* * * * *

Sukromne Gymnazium, Zilina - Slovakia

Dear Anna and Eva,

Many thanks for your mail. Our journey home was safe and trouble-free. Some, but not all, of the students have made it into school today. As always we enjoyed the conference very much, the first-time delegates perhaps most of all. That's a good sign for the future.
 
I would also like to ask if you could pass on our very sincere thanks to the … family for taking such good care of Zdeno. He was much better on Saturday and yesterday, largely thanks to the family. In fact, all our students commented on how kind and hospitable the families were.
 
The organisation of the whole conference was excellent. I'm very happy that we can attend it as it's one experienced delegates can feel challenged by but it is also accessible and supportive for the beginners.

I do not feel there is anything which requires drastic improvement ; the email glitches caused me some frustration but no doubt they caused you even more. Still, we are provided with all necessary information, in a very comprehensible form, well ahead of the conference. 
 
If I can express a purely opinion - and this has not been said by anyone else as far as I know - I would not have agreed to the organisation of two student parties. The KARMUN ball was a nice idea and would have been enough by itself. I feel that one party is enough and that a free evening in the middle of the conference would be nice. In the past that has helped me to get to know other MUN directors better ….

Thanks once again and hope to be in touch soon, 
James

* * * * *

33 Liceum im. M. Kopernika Warsaw - Poland

Dear Anna and Eva,

 

we are back home safe and sound, thank you. All students, Marta and I, we are really happy we had this possiblity to attend the KarMUN 2009 Conference. For all of us it was a new experience but we've heard only  good things about KarMUN before, which became the truth. Our students found all sessions very intersting and made a lot of new friendships. They didn't want to come back to Warsaw! Some of them have a plan to meet each other in the future.

 

Marta and I, we'd like to thank you as directors for your attention and hospitality. We can only imagine how hard you and your students had to work for all of us and the project of the KarMUN.

 

Best wishes,

 

Iza and Marta.

* * * * *
II Liceum, Olsztyn - Poland
Dear Anna and Eva

I've just read your email. We are at home for 4 hours now. We and students are very glad. Thank you. It was super and we had a great time. we would like to meet you again at KarMUN2010.

Best wishes
Andrzej and Klaus
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